
 

 

 

Welcome to Summercourt Academy 

This is your new school 

 
 

 

An information booklet for children starting 

Reception in September 2022 

 



Class 1 

You are going to start school in September, this is a 

very exciting time. You will be in the Early Years 

Foundation Stage which is also known as the 

Reception Year. You will be in Class 1 and there will 

be 16 other children who are starting school at the 

same time as you. These children will be your new 

friends. We also have some Year 1 children in Class 1 

who will help you to settle in.  

 

The staff in Class 1  

 

 

 

 

Miss Keeley               Mrs Wykes            Miss Lowry     
   Teacher                             Teacher                   Teaching Assistant  

 
 

 

   

 

   Miss Read              Miss Looms 
Teaching Assistant         Teaching Assistant  



 

 

 

 

   This is Mrs Rusted                         This is Miss Savage. 

She works in the office.              She is the Head of School.      

 

     

   This is Jenny                                  This is Mrs Norton 

She is our cook                                 She will teach you PE 

 

You will need a red book bag.            This is your red school 

Bring it to school every day.               Jumper or cardigan. 

 

 

 

 



Don’t forget to bring a         You will need wellies and  

water bottle every day.         a coat to play outside.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  This is our alphabet rug                    This is our cloakroom.    

 

You will have your own square to sit on and a peg for your coat and 

PE kit. You will also have a basket to keep your belongings safe. 

 

We can’t wait for you to start at Summercourt Academy.  

See you soon  


